
Chehalis Tribal Government
***Closure Notice***

Due to lack of water at the Tribal complex, the 

Chehalis Tribal Government will close Tuesday, 

September 10, 2024.

Tribal dump will remain open today.

This closure will impact all of Tribal Government 

including essential services such as the Wellness 

Center, Behavioral Health, and Early Learning.

Business will resume on Wednesday, September 

11, 2024 at 8:00 AM.

Information regarding tonight's meeting will be 

released later this morning.

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank 

you for your patience.




